



### St. Katharine Drexel Council of Catholic Women

### 2025-2026 Membership Dues

Renewal time is at hand. Roxana
Nicholson, Chairwoman of Membership, is
collecting dues from now until October
31st. The annual fee is only \$15 for a whole
year! Dues are payable to St. Katharine
Drexel, in memo of your check, please add
SKD CCW Membership so your check will
be directed to the right ministry. You can
pay at the September General Membership
Meeting, or Mail your dues to: Saint
Katharine Drexel, Attention
Membership CCW, 1922 SW 20th Avenue,
Cape Coral, FL 33991.

Undy Sunday July 12&13, 19&20



What are we looking for?

- New underwear & socks for Cape Coral's Caring Center BACK TO SCHOOL EVENT.
- Adult diapers for the local nursing home residents.
- Baby diapers for distribution to the Community Pregnancy Center.

Questions? Contact: Eileen Sadlo, 239-671-7184, Eileen.Sadlo7@icloud.com

#### **CCW UPCOMING DATES**

#### Bunco - Join us for a fun time!

Summer Dates: 6/19, 7/17, 8/21
Parish Hall - 11 am until 2 pm
Enjoy lunch - Bring a dish if you'd like
Winners receive prizes - All for only \$5
Games Start Time: 11:00 AM

VDCCW Convention 2025
Trust ~ Surrender ~ Believe ~ Receive



The VDCCW acts through its membership to support, empower, and educate all Catholic women

Ellen Stock, Sandy Caldwell in spirituality, leadership and service. Council programs exude Gospel values and serve the needs of the Church and society in the modern world. ~ Florida Catholic News

#### **Board Members**

Our next meeting is: Thursday, August 28, 2025 9 am Mass, 10 am Meeting Faith Formation, West Wing

Mary, Queen of Peace, Patroness of the World Union of Catholic Women's Organizations (WUCWO)



©Diane Andraska

O Loving God, your Son, Jesus Christ, came into the world to do your Will and leave us His Peace. Through the intercession and example of our Blessed Mother Mary, Queen of Peace, grant us the wisdom and

humility to reflect that peace to the world. Inspire our thoughts, words and deeds to bear witness to your presence in our hearts. May your Holy Spirit fill us with every grace and blessing so that we may pursue what leads to peace for humanity. Amen.

# Summer Bulletin



General Membership
Meetings will have a new
twist. The September
and May meetings will be
catered. And starting this
year, the Board decided
that we will have a
Potluck lunch every third
meeting. That works out

September – Catered
October – Potluck
November – Volunteers
December – Volunteers
January – Potluck
February – Volunteers
March – Volunteers
April – Potluck
May - Catered
Judy Curtis & Ann Young
will have sign-up sheets at
the September General
Membership Meeting for
November, December,

# Have a refreshing summer!

February, and March.

